
   

 
Caring and achieving with Jesus at our side 

“I can do all things through him (Jesus) who gives me strength” – Philippians 4:13 
 

 

All Saints’ CE Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs L de Graaff 

Chief Executive Officer: Katy Kent 
Telephone: 01902 894452 

Address: School Rd, Trysull, Wolverhampton WV5 7HR 
Email: office@allsaints-trysull.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 
24th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Hopefully the weather is now starting to improve as we count down to the most important festival in the 
Christian calendar. Next week the children will be taking part in lots of Easter activities as we draw closer to 
Good Friday and Easter Sunday. 
 
Online Safety Workshop 
I would like to offer a second date to repeat the information shared about protecting your children online 
when they are at home, due to low attendance at last night’s meeting. I cannot stress enough how important 
it is to ensure that you are supporting your child to stay safe online. The second meeting will take place at 
2.30pm on Thursday 18th May. Please email the office if you would like attend. 
 
Easter Service 
The whole school will congregate in All Saints’ Church at 9.30am on Thursday 30th March for the Easter 
service. 3/4 Elm and Reverend Richard will be leading the service and all parents and carers are welcome to 
attend as well. Children to wear their PE kit as normal for a Thursday. 
 
Easter Parade 
On Thursday 30th March at 3.15pm, we will have an Easter parade where children can showcase some special 
Easter themed homework. The children in Chestnut Class and Beech Class are invited to make an Easter 
bonnet and the children in key stage 2 have been asked to make a 3D Easter Garden. The children will then 
be able to show their masterpieces to the whole school community in the Easter Parade. Please note that 
participation in these activities are optional.  
 
Easter Fair for Comic Relief  
On Friday 31st March our year 6 children will host a fair where your children will be able to take part in a 
number of Easter themed activities to raise money for Comic Relief. The children will be asked to pay an 
entrance fee of £1 and will then be able to take part in whichever activities they choose. Children to wear 
school uniform.  
 
Talent Show 
Our annual Comic Relief talent show will take place on Friday 31st March. If your child would like to take part, 
they will need to pay £1 to enter. Each child can only enter the competition showcasing one talent so that 
there is enough time to watch everyone’s performance.  
 
We break up for the Easter holidays at 3.30pm on Friday 31st March and after school club will run as normal 
until 5.30pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Louise de Graaff - Headteacher 
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